Belvedere Family Community: Passing of Takaaki Isaksen

Justin Okamoto
October 29, 2024

Dear Brothers and Sisters

We announce with a heavy heart that our dear brother Takaaki Isaksen son of Rumiko Isaksen has passed
on to the next life. We are not sure about how the Seonghwa will work at this point as Rumiko san is still
in Norway and trying to figure it out. We ask that our family members pray for Takaaki's transition into
the next life and to be there for Rumiko san in this difficult time.

If you would like to offer financial support you can still through the GoFundMe.
www,gofundme,com/f/support-takaaki-isaksens-brave-battle-with-cancer?attribution_id=sl:32cf1b3a-
a975-4032-aedb-e9eb2943d34a and utm_campaign=man_sharesheet dr and utm_content=amp9c and
utm_medium=customer and utm_source=whatsapp

I'm sure there will be additional expenses that will be coming for the seonghwa and burial.

Thank you












